December 18, 1933. E. W. Beatty, Esq., K.C., LL.D., Chancellor, McGill University. Dear Mr. Beatty. You may be interested in the following paragraph from the Minutes of a Meeting of the Athletic Board held on November 2nd last:-"The question of broadcasting rugby games in French was brought up. It was pointed out that the French broadcasting was done for publicity purposes only. In an effort to interest French people in football. It was the general opinion that an English broadcast had a bad effect on gate receipts. No action was taken." Yours faithfully, Principal's Secretary.